From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: April-20-15 5:05 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Hydro One customers have reached end of rope, when hydro bills equal a mortgage, something
1s seriously wrong. We need accountability and monetary rebates for errors on bills, incorrect
readings by smart meters, removal of delivery, global adjustment and debt retirement charges.
Hydro rates are not in line with other provinces, due to mismanagement,waste, salaries and
pensions allocated to CEO's by Hydro One and the Liberals at the expense of consumers.
Auditor General stated that we all overpaid by $10,000 per person in Ontario over the past 10
years, and this is legal?? Enough is Enough. Thank you
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